Our Baby and Toddler Group

You are very welcome to join us at the Baby and Toddler Group of the Parish of the Immaculate Conception!
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For 0 to 5’s

Thursdays 9.15am – 10.45am

During term-time

At the Presentation Convent, King’s End

Please just come along or contact Katrina O’Malley

if you would like more details.






